
TIME: 

PLACE: 

5:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 
Monday, June 4, 2018 

Academy Lounge - The Golf Club At Yankee Trace 
Mayor Brooks Compton 
Deputy Mayor Belinda Kenley 
Councilmembers John Beals 

Mark Engert 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 
Bill Serr 

Clerk of Council Carin Andrews 
City Manager Wayne Davis 
Public Works Director Doug Spitler 
City Engineer Jim Brinegar 
Finance Director Jonathan Hudson 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 

, Human Resources Manager Jennifer Brumby 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Information Technology Manager - Scott Ontjes 
Community Relations - Maureen Russell-Hodgson 

Mayor Compton called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M. 

Mr. Davis began review of the Strategic Plan with a Powerpoint presentation on the 
Mission, Vision and Value statements. This was followed by a detailed review with 
Council and Staff regarding all components of the Strategic Plan including implementation 
steps and timelines. Council presented questions and discussion about annual staff reviews, 
Create the Vision re-evaluation, specific goals of the Centerville Community Improvement 
Corporation, post-op reports on major City events, communication to Centerville residents 
about accomplishments enabled by Issue 3, and strides in technology for the City. The 
Strategic Plan will be presented at the June 18th Council meeting for approval as a 
Resolution and will be reviewed annually. 

In City Manager/City Council Communications, Mr. Davis shared information on 
the following topics: 

• The status of open positions - Police Chief, Assistant City Manager, and 
Economic Development Administrator 

• Communications with Washington Township Fire in relation to 
restructuring needs 

At approximately 9:20 P.M. staff left the meeting, and Mr. Serr made a motion to 
move into Executive Session for Economic Development To Consider Information Related 





To The Marketing Plans, Specific Business Strategy, And Personal Financial Statements 
Of An Applicant For Economic Development Assistance and for Personnel to discuss 
Appointment, Employment, Dismissal, Discipline, Promotion, Demotion, Or 
Compensation Of A Public Employee Or Official. Mr. Engert seconded the motion, and it 
passed with a 7-0 vote. After no official business was conducted, Mrs. Rau made a motion 
to move out of Executive Session. The motion was seconded by Mrs. Kenley and passed 
with a 7-0 vote. 

Deputy-Mayor Kenley announced the following: 
• Jenell Ross of Bob Ross Buick GMC Dealership will be speaking to the 

Dayton Chamber on Friday, June 8th at 7:30 A.M. at the Dayton Racquet 
Club. 

• Patrick Beckel of the Nationwide Insurance Company is collecting peanut 
butter and jelly at the Centerville office for children in need. 

• Lorelei Boutique has changed ownership. 

In closing, Council had a discussion of gun violence in schools and tactics Council 
can take to support the schools and the safety of students. 

Mayor Compton adjourned the meeting at 10:30 P.M. The next work session will 
be Monday, June 11, 2018 at6:30 P.M. in the Law Library. . _pl ~ 

. ~ n . 
Approved~ A ~ R. Andrews, Clerk of Council 

BrooksA.Compton, Mayor 




